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Dear Ms. Marshall:

You recently contacted our office regarding your issues with several local, state and federal
agencies. We are sorry to hear of the difficulties you are experiencing.

Congressman Yarmuth represents the 3" District of Kentucky regarding federal issues, therefore
we contacted the Federal Bureau of Investigation on your behalf to ask that they address your
issues. We were informed that if you have experienced a violation of federal law that falls
within their jurisdiction, those concerns can be addressed at the local Field Office. The address
of the office is 12401 Sycamore Station Place, Louisville, K'Y, 40299 and the phone number is
(502) 263-6000. You may also log on to www.fbi.gov under “Contact Us” to report a crime.

The other agencies to which you referred either fall under the jurisdiction of Mayor Greg Fischer
for local agencies, or Governor Steve Beshear for state agencies.

Enclosed please find the documents you presented at the time of our meeting.

Sincerely,

Brooke Pardue
Constituent Services Manager
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